
TREASURER’S	REPORT	
NYN	SPRING	ASSEMBLY	
MAY	14,	2016	
	
Hello	NYN!!	
	
Since	the	Fall	Assembly,	I	have	continued	to	write	my	articles	for	the	Northern	
HiLights	newsletter,	listing	the	donations	from	each	group/district,	as	well	as	the	
expenses	paid,	and	the	current	balances	of	our	regular	checking	account,	the	
reserve	checking	account,	and	the	Sage	Rutty	mutual	fund	account.		I	also	write	a	
paragraph	on	the	topic	of	the	month.	
	
The	April	2016	issue	of	the	Northern	HiLights	contained	the	annual	NYN	Area	
Assembly	annual	appeal,	seeking	increased	donations,	if	at	all	possible.	
	
I	have	also	helped	new	Assembly/Convention	Treasurers	in	their	quest	to	set	up	
bank	accounts	for	their	upcoming	event.	
	
The	2016	Budget,	which	was	voted	on	and	approved	at	the	Fall	Assembly,	was	a	
topic	of	discussion	at	the	April	2	AWSC	meeting.		However,	final	outcome	of	that	
discussion	was	to	leave	the	approved	Budget	as	it	was	voted	on.	
	
The	non-profit	organization	tax	return	has	been	prepared	and	submitted.	
	
Expenses	for	the	NYS	Fair	have	begun	to	come	in	and	be	paid.	
	
Thank	you	for	the	opportunity	to	serve	NYN	as	Treasurer.	
	
Are	there	any	questions?	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Linda	A	
NYN	Treasurer	
	


